
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 

            
Headteachers: Sue Dyer and Sally Short 

 Chair of Governors: Ian Sizmur and Daniel Taylor 
                                        Joint Message from Mrs Dyer and Mrs Short 

    Special Spring 1st Half Term Events 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As schools, we continue to look at ways in which together we can further enrich the lives of your children 

and we have a number of shared events planned this half term.  

Event Infant & Nursery School and Junior School 

20th January 
Non uniform Day to raise 

money for the local charity 
Electric Umbrella 

Suggested donation £1 

We would like to invite children across both schools to 
attend in non- uniform as we raise money in support of 

Electric Umbrella, a Hertfordshire based charity who create 
music with young people who have a disability who visit us 
in every year to perform and engage with the children in our 

schools.  
https://electricumbrella.org.uk  

24th - 26th January. In our schools we will be introducing the children to the Big 
Garden Bird Watch and it would be fabulous if they could 

take part in this over the weekend of 24th/26th January. 
Click on the link below to sign up. 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/big-garden-
birdwatch  

   29th 
January  
 Chinese 
New Year 

Children across the schools will be finding out about 
Chinese New Year in various different ways. 

3rd- 9th February  
Children’s Mental 

Health Day 
 
 

As we continue to shine a light on the importance of positive 
mental health, we will take the opportunity to support this 

year’s focus - Know Yourself, Grow Yourself, with the aim 
to equip and empower your children to embrace self-

awareness and explore what it means to them. 

 As part of our ongoing commitment in working to keep your 
children safe online both schools will once again be taking 
part in Safer Internet Day which this year will be celebrated 

on 11th February with the theme  
'Too good to be true’  

 
Further information about all of these events will follow in the coming weeks 

 
Sue Dyer and Sally Short 

Hobletts Manor Junior School 
Adeyfield Road 

Hemel Hempstead 
Herts 

HP2 5JS 
01442 251 805 

 

       Hobletts Manor Infants’ and Nursery School  
                               Adeyfield Road  
                          Hemel Hempstead  
                                    Herts  
                                 HP2 5JS  
                            01442 213854 

11th February      

Safer Internet Day 

2025 – promoting the 

safe and positive use 

of technology 

You can take 

part! 

https://electricumbrella.org.uk/
https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/big-garden-birdwatch
https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/big-garden-birdwatch

